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27 June 2024 
 

Retraction of Post  
 

Santana Minerals Limited (ASX: SMI) (the Company) notes a post was made on the Company’s Linkedin 
page on 25 June 2024 which provided a visual of drill core from drilling at the Bendigo-Ophir Gold 
Project. 

The Company notes the post has been deleted as the post was not reported in line with the AIG Visual 
Estimates Guidance and should therefore not be relied on by shareholders. 

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Company Secretary. 

 
Enquiries: 
 
Damian Spring Sam Smith 
Exec. Director & CEO                                            Exec. Director Corp Affairs & IR 
dspring@santanaminerals.com                        ssmith@santanaminerals.com   
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